
Welcome to Year 3- Tiger class 
Topic: Our topic this term is 

Mighty Metals.  
 

We will be covering some of the 
curriculum through this topic. 

 
 
 

In English, we will be exploring a range of 
genres including instructional writing, 
descriptive writing, narrative writing and 
poetry. 
Alongside this we will be building on the 
children’s knowledge of GPS (grammar, 
punctuation and spelling). They will be 
looking at how to write in paragraphs, more 
on homophones and spelling using some 
suffix and prefix. 

Maths will continue with addition and 
subtraction and then move on to counting 
in different multiples.  
We will also continue with Maths ‘fluency’ 
building the children confidence in their 
times tables. 

Foundation subjects :  
In DT this term, we will be exploring 
pneumatics and levers and joints. Watch 
out for dojo messages for a few recyclable 
resources! 
In Art, we will explore the use of different 
materials as well as learning a few drawing 
techniques using pastels and pencils. 
French will look at the traditional tale of 
Little Red Riding Hood and we will learn the 
names of a few parts of the body. 
In Music we will be looking at how Music 
can be written down. 

On Wednesdays, the children will continue 
to be taught by Mrs Prestleton. 
  
This term, we are lucky enough to have PE 
twice a week. Children should remember to 
come to school in their sports kit every 
Wednesday and Friday. The focus in sport 
will be Badminton on Wednesdays and 
Netball (Ball skills) on Fridays. 

Computing will consist of spreadsheets 
alongside the continuation of online safety 
and, in PSHE we will be celebrating 
differences  

The question that we will be exploring in RE 
this term is, ‘What is the Trinity?’ 
 

Forest School will take place on Friday 
afternoons. As always, please make sure 
you child has wellies and waterproofs in 
school every Friday. They can leave them 
on their peg from week to week in a 
NAMED bag.  
*I am aware that this is the same day as we will 
have PE. I hope we can do PE first in the 
afternoon and then add layers for Forest 
school.   

Parents Events: 
There will be an opportunity to come and 
chat with me about your child’s progress in 
class during the week of the 6th November. 
Further information should have been sent 
before half term. 
You are welcome to join us for the 
Christingle on the 28th November at Eastry 
Church and we will also have an open 
classroom and Inspire day on 17th 
November. 

Resources- This term we will need a few recyclable resources- if anyone can help with this list I 
would be grateful (as will my husband). 
Small egg boxes, empty 500ml plastic water bottles, tissue boxes, buttons, paper cupcake holders, 
plastic cutlery, lolly sticks, straws and lastly the all-important aluminium foil. 
Many thanks for your support! 



 


